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To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this notice that all reports will be filed on a monthly basis during the remainder of calendar year 2014.
Therefore, the first filed monthly report will be the August 20th Monthly report covering July, 2014.

Please contact me should you have any questions regarding this change in filing frequency.
Sincerely,

Antoinette Bush
Treasurer




